Cyndie Martel

From:

Annie Kadavy <akadavy@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, March 6, 2025 7:29 AM

To: Cc: CouncilAll Kelton Lynn

Subject:

[EXTERNAL] Ross Fire Station

Hello,

We are residents of Ross, we live at 56 Shady Lane. We strongly urge you to postpone any plans to close the Ross fire station and instead give the Town Council and community members an opportunity to better understand the actual costs required to keep it in operation and options for funding.

We live in a beautiful place here in Ross and part of what makes it most beautiful is the setting at the edge of a forest - that is also a tinderbox. After what we have experienced in California the past 5 years, it is irresponsible to shut down a local fire station.

Thanks, Annie & Kelton